
The Detroit Regional Chamber

interested professionals in the finance, construction
contracting, engineering/architecture, and legal communities

for a

is hosting
The Michigan Department of Transportation

and

Public Forum on the Detroit River International Crossing Project.

The project was formally approved on January 14, 2009, by the Michigan and

U.S. Departments of Transportation. It includes a new bridge between Detroit,

Michigan and Windsor, Canada. The project also includes a new U.S. Customs

plaza and an interchange with I-75. The estimated cost for the U.S. portion of

the project is $1.8 billion.

The Forum will be held on April 23, 2009, from 1-3 p.m. at the Detroit Regional

Chamber's office located at One Woodward Avenue, 19th floor.

Interested parties should pre-register at

ASCHROED@detroitchamber.com

to receive more information and details on the Public Forum.

PUBLIC FORUM
AN INVITATION TO A


